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SPO and the City of Brampton are very pleased to announce that the 2018 SPO Worth COED 

Provincial Championships will be held in the Flower City from September 7-9! 

 

“We are very excited to welcome the SPO Coed Provincial Championships to our City in 2018! 

These Championships will bring not only the athletes, but their coaches, families and friends to 

Brampton, and we are proud to be their host, and bring to light the fantastic facilities and all of 

the wonderful local businesses we have here,” says Bob Darling, Director of Economic 

Development & Culture for the City. 

 

Tom Buchan, CEO of SPO, reiterated those sentiments, saying, “This is a great opportunity, not 

only for our Coed teams and their supporters, but for the City of Brampton in terms of visitors 

and tourists to their amazing City. Change is good, and we are happy to be able to provide 

something new for our Members. We are really looking forward to this.”  Tom also noted that 

the Brampton Extreme Slo-Pitch League, the largest slo-pitch league in Canada, will be hosting 

all off-field events for the Coed Provincials, and knows there some fun things in store for all 

participants.  

 

“We are thrilled to be working with Slo-Pitch Ontario to bring this great event to Brampton,” said 

Sam Fenech, President of the Brampton Extreme Slo-Pitch League, and Zone Director of SPO. 


